
BCAP's meeting with Greater Sylhet Council (GSC)
 

On 27 December 2020 Bashir Uddin, Bangla HA Chief Executive and Ashak Elahi
Choudhury, BCAP project Manager met the NEC of the Greater Sylhet Council
UK (GSC,UK) vis Zoom. They presented and discussed the work of the Project
and urged the GSC UK for our organisations to work together and help and
support our community through the Pandemic. It was agreed that working
together our message and effort will be  much stronger in reaching the wider
community and the outcome will be much greater than if we worked
separately.
 
GSC UK has membership throughout the UK and a larger membership in the
East London where there is a large Bangladeshi Community. Over 95% of
Bangladeshi Community living in the UK come from the Sylhet region of
Bangladesh. Thus this organisation represents most of the Bangladeshi
Community living in the UK.


